
Notice of Public Hearing
Meridian Cemetery Maintenance District

Reservation of Forgone Property Tax Revenue for
Fiscal Year 2021

A public hearing for consideration of the reservation of $ 14,271.69 in forgone property tax 
revenue related to the Meridian Cemetery Maintenance District considering not taking the 3% 
growth factor, as allowed for under Idaho Code Section 63-802(1)(a), in the District’s proposed 
budget will be held  on July 30, 2020, 5:00 p.m. at the cemetery office located at 895 E Franklin 
Road, Meridian, ID 83642. The hearing is being conducted as required by 63-802(1)(f).  This 
public hearing will be held in conjunction with the public hearing for consideration of the 
District’s fiscal year 2021 proposed budget. Because of the current limitations imposed as a 
result of the COVID-19 circumstances, the public hearing will be held outside of the cemetery 
office. Social distancing will be required. Written or oral comments about the reservation of 
forgone property tax revenue are welcome. Because of the COVID-19 limitations, the District 
encourages written comments be submitted. Those comments should be sent to Mark 
Magdaleno at mark@meridiancemetery.com and must be received by 4:00 p.m. on July 29, 
2020. You may also participate telephonically, but you must contact Mark Magdaleno at 208-
888-5705 by 4:00 p.m. on July 29, 2020 to coordinate the telephonic details.  


